ATTENTION ALL RESIDEN 77

THE VILLAGE OF GLENWILLOW IS OFFERING
A SECURE SHREDDING SOLUTION
TO ALL RESIDENTS
On Saturday August 8 the Village will provide an on-site secure
shredding vehicle. This will provide residents the opportunity to
bring material that is personal and confidential to the site to have it
shredded while they watch.

WHY IS THIS IMPORTANT>

To provide a way to avoid identity theft. A breach of
someone’s identity can have a great impact on personal
wealth along with the added cost to re-establish one’s
identity & credit issues that arise.

When: Saturday August 8, 2020
Time: 9:00 AM until 1:00 PM
Where: Shredding will be in the Village Hall parking
lot. Signs will be posted.
e This service is FREE to all residents made possible
with Grant funding provided by:
@ Cuyahoga County
Q SOLID WASTE DISTRICT

CuyahogaRecycles.org

THIS IS IN CONJUCTION WITH THE HOUSEHOLD
HAZARDOUS WASTE COLLECTION DAY AND THE
COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE!

For more information please contact Lori Pepera at 440-232-8788 or email
Ipepera@glenwillow—oh.gov



